
August 4, 2015 

Mr. I ranna Konanahalli 
Department of Envrionmental Quality 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, MI 48092-2793 

Dear Mr Konanahalli, 

4389 Lessing • Waterford, Ml 48329 
(248) 623-0100 - office • (248) 623-3404 - fax 

www. paragonconcrete, net 

I have received your letter regarding the inspection. After our conversation we have purchased a dust collector 
system (Stephens Model :SOS-4000) which is currently being built (See P.O. attached). Delivery will be in 6-8 
weeks. Installation should take approximately 2-4 weeks after delivery. 

In the meantime we have constructed a temporary enclosure/ dust collection system (Photos included). 

A safe, clean workplace is our number one goal here and we will continue our efforts to create that enviro1m1ent. 

Mark Danhasuen 

Corporate and Billing Office 
48000 Hixson Avenue • Utica, MicWgan 48317 • (586) 731-8000 - office • (586) 731-5364 - fax 


